Federal Bureau of Investigation
J.Edgar Hoover Bldg.

935 Pennsylvania Ave., N.-W.
Washington, D.C. 20535-0001

August 21, 2000

Dear Sir:

T i e

During mid April 1995, I filed a statement with the Newark NJ field office concerning a group of
individuals who, according to my perspective, have ties to organized crime and are directly
involved in narco traffic and money laundering, in the Newark NJ area.

I need to obtain a copy of this statement from the Newark bureau file along with any pertinent
remarks, which I can access under the “freedom of information act”, and which bear directly
upon my statement. If this request needs to be addressed to a specific entity or department,

please specify.

Respectfully,

r /

Victor Saraiva ~

.
Newark NJ COpmati-
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